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Dana Heilemann absent with notice. Ailla Wasstrom-Welz absent without notice.
The meeting was called to order by D. Wimmer at 7:40 pm.

Motion to seat H. Drinkuth as alternate was made by J. Noel. Seconded by B. Thornton.
Unanimously approved.

Motion to approve the November 5, 2012 minutes was made by J. Noel. Seconded by B.
Thornton. No discussion. Unanimously approved.

The Commission discussed distributing pumpkins seeds at the 2013 Family Fun Day in May to
be used on the Spooky Nights pumpkin trail next October due to the success of this year’s
Spooky Nights event.

D. Wimmer to meet with Austin Tanner to discuss trail maintenance.

M. Oatley informed the Commission that Parks and Recreation will re-submit the Disc Golf
application for the Davis Forest in January 2013.

H. Drinkuth reviewed the WHIP grant and the schedule for mowing and planting at Riverside
Park. The schedule of operations will be posted to the town’s website on the Conservation
Commission page. The Commission discussed a possible Earth Day event for planting trees and
shrubs on the natural side of the park.

Motion to adjourn was made by M. Oatley. Seconded by H. Drinkuth. Unanimously approved.
Meeting adjourned at 8:47 pm.

Respectfully submitted,

Jeannine Noel
Co-Chairperson



